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16 May 2018 
Year 5 afternoon visit to Winchester College, 23 May 2018 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
As part of our geography work, we have been invited to visit Winchester College to gain an understanding of the 
importance of the River Itchen chalk stream that flows through their grounds and to investigate some of the creatures and 
plants that live in it.  Both 5K and 5B will take part in a river study.  The activities will be led by College staff at a ratio of 
1:6 and accompanied by staff from Kings Worthy, and the children will not be going in the water.  There is no charge for 
this trip as minibus transport is provided by Winchester College.   
 
On 23 May, Year 5 will leave school at 1.00pm, and return by 3.30pm traffic permitting. All children will have lunch at 
school as usual before leaving, and light refreshments will also be provided by the College at the end of the visit. School 
uniform should be worn as usual on the day and the children will also need to bring a waterproof coat and 
wellies/boots/strong shoes to change into. 
 
Please complete the permission form below and return it to school as soon as possible to enable your child to take part in 
this visit. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
J.  Brewster  L. Keeble 

 
 

 
 

 

Year 5 visit to Winchester College, 23 May 2018 

 
 
I give permission for my child _______________________________________ to participate in the visit to Winchester College. 
 

 

Relevant medical information: 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
Emergency contact details ____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Signed ___________________________________(Parent/Guardian) 


